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Dear Subscriber to PABIODIV, 
 
I am pleased to announce that PABIODIV now has a homepage.  The present URL is 
http://wilkes1.wilkes.edu/~kklemow/PABIODIV-home.html.The page contains information about the 
purpose of the listserve, subscription information, and directions on posting messages.  You should 
particularly note that an archives has been developed and is now available.  The direct URL is 
http://wilkes1.wilkes.edu/~kklemow/PABIODIV-archive.html.  I welcome any suggestions or proposed 
additions concerning the listserve homepage. 
 
Please also be aware that the homepage for the PA Biodiversity Partnership (which sponsors 
PABIODIV).  Is also under development. We encourage any ideas that you may have for that web 
resource, as well. 
 
KMK 
-- 
Kenneth M. Klemow, Ph.D. 
PABIODIV Listserve Moderator 
Wilkes University, Wilkes-Barre, PA 18766 
email: kklemow@wilkes.edu 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


